
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

 «name1» 

 «name2» 

 «address» 

 «city» «state»  «zip» 

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:  «entities» 

 

Children: «children» 

Pastor:  «pastors» 

Monthly commitment: «total» 

Monthly commitment Due: «amountDue» 

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation: «lastDonationDate» 

Current Through:  «lastMonthSponsored» 

Gifts received by June 10, 2017 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
June 2017 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

 

OMEGA SCHOOL TERM ONE 
2017 ACADEMIC YEAR HOLIDAY 

PRAYER REQUEST 

Dear Brethren, 
I greet you all in the name of the 
Almighty God. I wish to thank you 
all for your continuous prayers and 
support. I wish to share with you 
that, this year, 2017 begun with the 
drought challenge which caused se-
vere shortages in our feeding pro-
gram. Omega farm did not manage 
to provide us enough harvest. We 
are currently buying food from near-
by stores to support the program 
and the prices of food have gone 
high. Many thanks go to every one 
that has given extra donations to 
cater food for all the kids. We do 
seek your continuous prayers and 
God’s presence. 

Omega Modern Day and boarding 
Primary School was started by Rev 
Fred Tumwebaze in 2002 under a 
Mango Tree with 54 children. It was 
started in response to the over-
whelming need for education ser-
vices in Buwenge community, an 
area badly hit by HIV/AIDS that 
left behind many orphans, widows, 
street and needy children.  
The pandemic orphaned over 2.5 
Million children in Uganda and left 
families’ devastated and staggering 
in abject poverty. 
However, the enrollment at the 
school has since grown from the ini-
tial 54 to over five hundred chil-
dren.  Sponsors in the US are linked 
to children they desire to support 
and a monthly donation plus addi-
tional gifts to children and their 
families are received successfully. 
This covers School fees support, uni-
form and scholastic materials. All 
children at Omega School do re-
ceive hot porridge for breakfast and 
a hot meal at lunch time.  
I wish to thank all our sponsors for 
the total commitment. On May 5th, 
2017 we officially started our first 
term holiday and second term clas-
ses will resume on May 22nd, 2017. 

We thank you all for your total sacri-
fices to enable our School activities 
to run smoothly. On May 5th, 2017 
that is when our children received 
their termly assessment report and 
they gently walked home.  
Allow me to end here for now.  May 
the Almighty God bless you all! 

Attention Bill Pay Sponsors..please 
update to new Roseville address!!   
There are still many checks that are  
taking a pit stop in Moreno Valley be-
fore they arrive here. We appreciate 
your attention to this.   
Also, thank you for weathering the 
changes we have walked you thru, up-
dating children, voluntary increases, 
etc.  Our integrity as a ministry is very 
important to us so, next month we will 
be sending a transparency report to let 
you in on some of the inner workings 
as endeavor to act within our 5013c 
guidelines.  Blessings from your 
REACH USA TEAM 


